

The Secretary-General

Geneva, 10 October 2019

Mr. Göran Marby President / CEO ICANN

Dear Göran,

It is with shock and deep sadness that we have received the news this morning of the passing away of our dear colleague, Mr. Tarek Kamel.

I have known Tarek for many years and have grown to appreciate him as being a very remarkable man with great wisdom and insight. Tarek was a great friend of ITU and a distinguished figure in the world of the ICT family. He will be greatly missed within the ICT industry around the world.

On behalf of the ITU, allow me to convey, through you, our sincere condolences to his family and the ICANN family.

At this moment, our thoughts are with Tarek's family and pray that his soul may rest in peace.

Yours sincerely,

Houlin Zhao